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Motion Memorandum 

SUBJECT: By the Glass Resolution by Council for AGCO 

TO: Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Councillor Shawna Stolte, Ward 4 

Date to Committee: NA 

Date to Council:  October 4, 2022 

Motion for Council to Consider: 

Support the application of Nickel Brook Brewing Company for a Manufacturer´s Limited 

Liquor Sales Licence for By the Glass. 

Reason: 

Nickel Brook Brewing Company intends to move from its current location at 864 Drury 

Lane to 3426 Mainway.  The new location will include selling liquor in accordance with 

the AGCO ‘By the Glass’ Manufacturer’s Limited Liquor Sales Licence. In order to 

obtain this licence,  the Province requires a Council Resolution indicating that the City of 

Burlington is satisfied with the application.  This includes a review of zoning, building 

and any outstanding issues with current licences.  

 

Staff have no objection to the new location and have issued appropriate zoning 

clearance and building permits. 

Outcome Sought: 

Approve the Resolution 

Vision to Focus Alignment: 

 (check those that apply) 

 Increase economic prosperity and community responsive city growth 

☐ Improve integrated city mobility 

☐ Support sustainable infrastructure and a resilient environment 

☐ Building more citizen engagement, community health and culture 
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☐ Deliver customer centric services with a focus on efficiency and technology 

 transformation 
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Motion Seconded by: as required 

Share with Senior Staff ☐ 

Approved as per form by the City Clerk,  

Reviewed by the City Manager - In accordance with the Code of Good Governance, 

Council-Staff Relations Policy and an assessment of the internal capacity within the City 

to complete the work based on a specific target date (quarter/year). 

Comments: 

City Clerk:  none 

City Manager:  none 
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